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On behalf of Kasese United Humanist Association i am happy to pass on this 
Information in regard to our activities aimed at promoting the UN Global Compact Principles in 
our area of operation. 
 
We have tried our level best to ensure we post the UN Global Compact Principles on our two 
websites and can be seen here http://www.kaseseunitedhumanist.webs.com  and 
http://www.kasesehumanistschool.webs.com 
There continue to be a display of the UN Global Compact Principles since our organization was 
registered as a participant and the fact that our websites are visited by very many people all 
over the world giving them chance to know about them. 
  
As our organization runs a school project under the names Kasese Humanist Primary 
School, we still continue to print out the principles and hanged them in all class rooms, 
Staff Room and on the School Notice board  
 

 
         Part of the students at KaseseHumanist Primary School,Uganda 



In an effort to implement our programs, we recently embarked on a project in the field of 
Environmental conservation and Agriculture where we initiated Kasese humanist botanical 
gardens (KHBG), a project aimed at conserving tree species, plants , flora and its associated 
biodiversity. The gardens are being used for research, education and modern organic farming. 
The gardens are also going to act as a tourist destination at some time. More information about 
it is at www.khbotanicgardens.webs.com 
 
We are engaged right now in briquette making where bio fuels in form of a series of Peterson 
briquettes machines our organization purchased made from Enviro Coal Uganda. The 
organization currently uses 4 machines.  
 
 
We are however requesting the UN Global Compact, Uganda Chapter to keep us posted 
on all latest developments and Strategic plans in regard to the Global Compact Activities. 
 
This is my brief report on what we are doing in regard to the UN Global Compact 
Principles awareness to our people right here in Kasese. We at Kasese United Humanist 
association are grateful to continue associating ourselves with the UN Global Compact. 
 
Yours in free thought,  
 
Bwambale Robert 
Founder/Executive Director 
Kasese United Humanist Association (KUHA) 
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